

Monday 6th October 2025

Harvest 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As a school, we will be celebrating the Harvest festival on **Monday 6th October**. Each year, we ask parents to generously donate cupboard essentials and non-perishable food items which we are going to donate to a local Warrington Community Grocery collection. This annual event not only enables us to teach the children about the Christian harvest festival but allows us to develop values such as charitable giving and kindness as part of our wider school ethos. We understand that due to the current economical increases that this may not be feasible this year for all families to support.

Attached, is a list of the items that are most needed at the present time. We ask that, if possible, you can consider donating one or more of the items listed. We will be accepting donations from Tuesday 7th October- Tuesday 14th October. If your child could bring in the donated food, and their teacher will place it in a trolley to be collected on Friday. Your generosity will not only help us celebrate our harvest season but, we hope, will inspire our children to grow in their awareness of the needs of others around them who may need a helping hand.

Tinned soups
Pasta, rice and pasta sauce
Tinned meat and fish
Tinned beans and vegetables
Tinned fruit

Please contact your class teacher if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Tickle RE Co-ordinator and Year 6 Group Lead



Chapelford Village Primary School

Santa Rosa Boulevard

Great Sankey

Warrington

Cheshire

WA5 3AL